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Due to the pending Solar Eclipse that will occur on Monday August 21 and the 
potential impact that it will have on our community and the surrounding area, the 
Board is proposing the following calendar change: 

 The Teacher Work Day scheduled for Friday, August 18 and the 
Professional/Student Orientation Day scheduled for Monday, August 
21 will be exchanged. 

 The 6th and 9th grade Orientation will be at their regularly scheduled 
time on Friday August 18th. 

 Teachers who want to participate in observing the eclipse may trade 
August 21 for either August 14 or August 15 provided they get prior 
approval from their Principal. 

 


